
AS Legislative Action Fund Funding Request 

The Legislative Action Fee is a $1 per quarter charge to all students. These funds are used to finance 
efforts to represent Western Students at the local, state, and federal level.  The management of the 
Legislative Action Fund is facilitated through the Legislative Affairs Council (LAC), chaired by the VP 
for Governmental Affairs. 

 If you are interested in requesting funds from the Legislative Action Fund, please submit this form to 
the AS VP for Governmental Affairs at ASVP.Gov@wwu.edu. After this form is submitted, you will need 
to meet with the VP for Governmental Affairs for additional details and direction. The VP for 
Governmental Affairs will then take the proposal to the next Legislative Affairs Council for the two-
week approval process. You, or someone from your group, must be in attendance at both meetings. If 
your funding request is approved, the Legislative Affairs Council will provide you with an agreement 
that you will need to sign.  

Student Name(s): Nora Harren, Patrick Kissinger, Natasha Hessami  
Phone Number: 208-995-3548  
WWU Email:  AS.REP@wwu.edu, ASVP.Gov@wwu.edu, AS.Local@wwu.edu 

Date of Event/Project: 10/25/2018, 11/01/2018  
Date(s):   
Location: Academic West 201  
Estimated Number of Attendees: ~60+ 

Reason for Funding:  

This funding is being requested so that there may be an American Sign Language interpreter 
at the State Candidate Forum (10/25/2018) as well as at the Local Candidate Forum 
(11/01/2018) which is being hosted by the Associated Students of WWU. The Associated 
Students has a commitment to making each event and space as accessible and inclusive as 
possible, having an ASL interpreter is a necessary part of this commitment.  

Total Amount Requested from LAF: 

Description/item Cost Qty. Total

ASL Interpreter $450/night 2 $900.00

Grand Total $900.00
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